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Plans are now taking shape for the development of a Neighbourhood Plan for the Parish 
of North Mundham. 
 
A Neighbourhood Plan is a way for local communities to shape and decide the future of 
their areas. Once formally adopted a Neighbourhood Plan will form part of the development 
plan used by Chichester District Council in determining planning applications. 
 
The plan, compiled by residents of the Parish, will form a guide to the local authority and 
developers on how the community wishes to manage and control future development in 
the Plan Area over the next 15 years. This will include community facilities, services and 
the natural environment. 
 
A lot of work will need to be done over the next 12 to 15 months to deliver a successful 
plan and this will require help and input from the community. Volunteers are needed to 
help in the various working groups. Over the coming months the Neighbourhood Plan group 
will be holding public events and conducting surveys so that everyone can play their part 
in creating the final plan. 
 
On Saturday 8th June there will be an open day and exhibition at the North Mundham 
Village Hall, where residents can drop in and talk to the team, ask questions and record 
their views and opinions on what should be included in the plan. 
 
It’s vital that we capture all of the community issues and objectives for the whole Parish 
so we can create the policies and action plan to meet the resident’s vision for sustainable 
growth. 
 
If you would like to get involved or have any specific questions or comments, then please 
contact us by email at info@northmundhamneighbourhoodplan.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 


